
Cooper City Elementary 
Storybook Character Parade 

Friday, October 29, 2021 
 

Ahoy Mates! 
 
This year Cooper City Elementary School will host a school-wide Storybook 
Character Parade on Friday, October 29, 2021.  Students are encouraged to 
dress up as their favorite storybook characters.  Students may choose any 
character from a book they enjoy.  Please make sure your child follows the 
guidelines outlined in this letter: 
 

• FACE MASKS MUST BE WORN WHILE INSIDE THE BUILDING 

• NO SCARY COSTUMES, WITH BLOOD OR INJURIES 

• NO WEAPONS ALLOWED AS A PART OF A COSTUME 
 
Classes will begin leaving the building at 8:30 am. Parents can come watch the 
parade, socially distanced at Memorial Park.  Please park at City Hall and walk 
to Memorial Park.  Once your child’s grade level is completed, all parents must 
exit. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the front office. 
 
Time Frames 
8:30-8:50 am   5th Grade 
8:55-9:15 am   4th Grade 
9:20-9:40 am   3rd Grade 
9:45-10:05 am   2nd Grade 
10:10-10:30 am   1st Grade 
10:35-10:55 am   Kindergarten 
 

 


